
State of Florida 

FILED 9/30/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 14084-2025 
FPSO - COMMISSION CLERK 

Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center • 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: September 30, 2025 

TO: Lorena Hollett, Commission Deputy Clerk II, Office of the Commission Clerk 

FROM: Derrell Scott, Administrative Assistant II, Office of Auditing & Performance 
Analysis 

RE:_ Docket 20250002-EG; DN: 09318-2025_ 

This memo requests that DN 09318-2025 be declassified. FPL has advised, via the attached 
Email, that the workpapers selected pertaining to Audit Control Number 2025-013-1-1 contain 
no confidential information; and the company will not be submitting a request for confidential 
classification. 



Derrell Scott 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lynn Deamer 
Tuesday, September 30, 2025 9:28 AM 
Derrell Scott 
FW: Signed Confidential Documents - Conservation and Environmental 

From: Black, Laura <Laura.Black@fpl.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2025 10:33 AM 
To: Lynn Deamer <LDeamer@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FW: Signed Confidential Documents - Conservation and Environmental 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good Morning Lynn, 

I hope all is well. 

I wanted to inform you that the pages which were selected to be retained from the Conservation Audit (20250002) contain 
NO Confidential information. We will NOT be submitting a Request for Confidential Classification. 

However, we will be submitting a Request for Confidential Classification for the Environmental Audit (20250007) before 
the end of the week. 

Any questions or concerns, please let me know. 

Thanks, 
Laura 

From: Black, Laura 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 11:57 AM 
To: Lynn Deamer <ldeamerg)psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Signed Confidential Documents - Conservation and Environmental 

Hi Lynn, 

Attached are the signed documents per your request. 

We will begin working on the Request For Confidential Classification immediately. 

Thanks, 
Laura 
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